

Cool-Pilot Hill Fire Safe Council 6/8

1. Discuss event on 6/22
2. Wes will be able to help with set up but will have limited ability after that re: medical reasons.
3. Linnea discussed issues re: 6/22 event

A. Getting the word out

B. Presenters

C. Additional interest Leslie Dalthorp (publicity)

D. We have two presenters for 6/22

E. Two additional presenters will be contacted (CHP and Animal Services)

F. Flyers will be prepared for local bulletin boards

G. Title for article in Gazette and Divide Chamber

H. Food (cookies) and water (Stephanie)

I. Consider round tables for 6/22 event

J. Consider someone to cover the "Set" event and report for the Gazette

1. Considering paragraph in Gazette (regular/monthly)
2. Inviting additional participation by community residents (for working group)